Steamer "CORINTHIA".

I telephoned to Mr. Clifford, 6f
Lykigrdopulo & Co. Ltd., London, and he
informed me that the vessel had been so0ld to
Italians on the 20th October. Mr. Clifford
added it was understood the ship is to be
broken up, but he was unable to confirm this
definitely. I made enquiry of the
'Publications' department on the subject, and
as a result Mr. Beer has sent a memorandum
to the Genoa Surveyors (copy attached).
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